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Mr. President, 

Angola welcomes the delegation of Germany and thanks for its update on the human rights situation. 

We take note of the progress made for the implementation of the accepted recommendations on its previous cycle. We particularly commend Germany for its approach to refugee protection and encourage to also address the risk of statelessness cases. 

We would like to recommend the following: 

1. To allocate adequate gender-responsive budgeting into all areas of the federal budget;

2. To strengthen the powers of the Federal Agency for the Fight against discrimination; 

3. To address the structural inequalities that disproportionately affect migrant students and impede them to advance further their education. 

I thank you Mr. President. 
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